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Achieving the Extraordinary by Working Together 

2021–2022 SCHOOL YEAR UPDATE MEMO 
 

Staff Vaccination Policy 
 
 
Date: August 27, 2021 

To: High Point School Students, Staff, Families & School District Partners 

From: High Point School Leadership Team 
 
 
Dear High Point Community, 
 
On August 23, 2021, the Office of the Governor of New Jersey 
announced a new policy concerning vaccination status of all state 
school staff members (see screen shot at right). 
 
Specifically, it has been mandated that staff either be vaccinated by 
October 18 or submit to a minimum of one to two COVID tests per 
week. 
 
We just want to assure our entire community that we’ll be following 
this policy to the letter. As such, any as-yet-vaccinated staff members  
will have the choice of completing their rounds of vaccination no later than the October 18  
deadline or we will require them to provide proof of weekly COVID testing.  
 
We will of course keep you informed if any updates to this policy are released. 
Thank you so much for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
The High Point Team 
 
 


